

ASSOCIATION CESI

Paris, December 14th

I, the undersigned Jean-Louis Allard, Director of the EI and EXIA Graduate School of Engineering, hereby attests that our school is a serious applicant to become an active CDIO member and that I personnally fully support our involvment in this network.

Since I have known about the CDIO initiative, I have understood that we share the same vision of the engineering education. We are convinced that we continuously need to rethink the educational strategies, which is what we have already implemented in EI and EXIA with the ongoing commitment of our academic staff.

In june 2015 with Morgan Saveuse, Dean of Studies at EXIA, we took part in the Island meeting with the objective to get to know more about the CDIO initiative.

Today, we are pleased and proud to present our application. We will be an active member and contribute to the network.

Jean-Louis ALLARD

El EXIA School Director

